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Dated Material Please Rush 

 

 
ASSEMBLY COUNCILS 

John A. Hill #4955 

1830 W.Hillsboro Blvd 

Deerfield Beach, FL  33442 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Mondays 

GK. Dan Davis 

954-427-6778 

 

      Msgr. John J. O’Looney #6590 

St Vincent Catholic Church 

Margate, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesday 

GK .Angelo Sardo 

954-548-7550 

            Coral Springs #8838 

St Andrew Catholic Church 

Coral Springs, FL 

Meeting 1st & 3rd Thursday 

GK. Mitch Kraft 

 

         St Joseph # 12872 

St Elizabeth of Hungary Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

GK. Joseph Lucien 

754-235-8313 

             

Our Lady Queen of Heaven #13334 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

No. Lauderdale, FL 

Meeting 2nd  & 4th Wednesday 

GK. Ken Briganti 

954–854-0828 

 

             St. Malachy  #13355 

St Malachy Catholic Church 

Tamarac, FL 

Meetings 1st & 3rd Tuesday 

GK Gary Chapman   

954-865-7306  

St Henrys Council 14698 

St Henry Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

GK, Michael Cherup 

954-240-4238 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May – June 2013 

ASSEMBLY OFFICERS—2012/2013 

Navigator Louis Barrera PGK 954-722-7116 

Friar F. Dominick O’Dwyer 954-227-8949 

Captain Manny Castano 954-670-3857 

Pilot 

Admiral 

John Rebescher 

Eugene Bergeron 

954-275-3379 

954-968-3428 

Comptroller Harry Whitford PFN 954-649-3210 

Scribe Michael Cherup 954-240-4238 

Purser Ron Harper PFN 954-471-6407 

In Sentinel 

In Sentinel 

O Sentinel 

Bill Ford 

Rich Ascott 

Phillo Pierre Michel 

954-970-6987 

954-830-6889 

954-695-7714 

O Sentinel Tom McKee PGK 954-227-8949 

1 yr. Trustee Jack Fallon PGK 954-971-5284 

2 yr. Trustee Fred Schweitzer PGK 954-973-0454 

3 yr. Trustee Angelo Sardo GK 954-548-7550 

   

 

DIRECTORS / CHAIRMAN 

    

Color Corp Commander 

Program Director 

John O’Toole PFN 

Manny Castano 

954-345-8227 

954-670-3857 

Membership Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Retention Chairman Ron Harper PFN 954-471-6407 

Recruitment Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Religious Chairman Richard  Allen 954-598-0649 

Patriotic Chairman Thomas McKee 954-646-5567 

Sick & Memorial Chairman Jim Kelleher  954-718-8434 

Veteran Chairman Mike Addesso 954-557-7022 

Editors  John Rebescher 

Mike Addesso                  

954-275-3379 

954-854-0828 

 

A SALUTE TO OUR PAST FAITHFUL NAVIGATORS 
Walter Millar Jack Spanola dec’d Jim Cunningham dec 

Earl Mills dec’d Frank Cennamo dec’d Robert Young  dec’d 

Robert Dugdale dec’d Rocco Bochetto dec’d Martin Knecht Jr. 

Albert Vincent, dec’d Robert Collins Don E. Vettorel 

Lindley Shipley Ray Gauthier James DiStefano dec’d 

Warren Castline decd Thomas Armento dec’d Tom Neale 

Michael Zofchak dec’d James Zilai dec’d Jim Daly 

Frank Bonniol dec’d Adam Richter, dec’d Ed Mottola Jr. 

Anthony Marro dec’d Stephen Press dec’d Lou Cimaglia , Jr. 

Frank Dvorak dec’d Tim Seifert Nick Zurzolo 

Edward Jancas dec’d Drew Cavan , dec’d Harry Whitford 

James Cupp 

Richard Chisholm dec’d 

Carmen Caliguire dec’d 

Doug Murray 

Martin Gabriel dec’d 

John O’Toole 

Ron Harper 

Eugene Bergeron 

Reyes Carrizales 
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“One Nation Under God” 

Volume 41, Issue 5 
 

May Meetings 

Officer Meeting  

Monday April 29, 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business meeting 

Monday May 20, 7:30PM  

June Meetings 

Officers Meeting 

Monday May 27, 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business Meeting 

Monday June 17, 7:30 PM 

All Business and Social Meetings are held at 

Saint Vincent Community Parish 

6350 NW 18 Street 

Margate Florida 

 

Nominating Committee 
2013-2014 

A .James Daly PFN 

John J. O’Toole PFN 

Harry Whitford PFN 

 

The committee would first like to thank the current officers of 

the Edward A. O’Neil Assembly #1534 for their commitment 

to making this the beast assembly in the Order. The 

Committee would like to recommend the following Sir 

Knights for Office in the coming Fraternal Year. 

Faithful Navigator         Manny Castano 

Faithful Captain            Michael Cherub PGK 

Faithful Pilot                  Daniel Davis  PGK 

Faithful Admiral            Reyes Carrizales PFN, PGK, FDD 

Faithful Comptroller     Harry Whitford PFN, PGK 

Faithful Purser               Ron Harper PFN, PGK, FDD 

Faithful Scribe                John Rebescher 

Three Year Trustee        Eugene Bergeron PFN, PGK 

Two Year Trustee          Fred Schweitzer PGK 

One Year Trustee           Jack Fallon  PGK 

Inside Sentinel                Bill Ford 

Inside Sentinel                George Hudak 

Outer Sentinel                Philo Pierre Michel 

Outer Sentinel                Thomas McKee  PGK 

 

The election will be held at our regular meeting, the Third 

Monday in May 20, at Saint Vincent Community Hall in 

Margate. Nominations will be taken from the floor 
 

FAITHFUL FRIAR’S REPORT 
 

Dear Sir Knights, 

 

I hope all of you are enjoying a happy and joyous Easter 

season.  The resurrection of Christ from the dead is the greatest proof 

of the dignity, the value, and the immortality of the human being. The 

Passion, Death, & Resurrection also known as the Paschal mystery 

was the victory of Christ over sin, Satan, and death, and which 

restored to mankind the privileged status as God’s adopted children.  

We became brothers and sisters of Jesus Christ through baptism.  

Therefore, because we are brothers and sisters, we are heirs with Him 

to His kingdom which is heaven.  Thank God for our faith. 

 I wish to thank all who attended the corporate communion 

on April 14th.  Thanks especially to the Color Corps for your 

participation and I hope you enjoyed breakfast afterwards in the 

Parish Hall. 

 The month of May is dedicated to Mary the mother of God.  

We crown her in this month because God crowned her as queen of 

heaven and earth.  During this month and always I ask that Mary our 

mother watch over and protect all of you and your families.  You can 

never wander far from Jesus when you stay close to His Blessed 

Mother.  Pray her rosary every day for great blessings on yourselves, 

the conversion of sinners, and for peace in the world.  Let’s pray to 

her for our country as we remember all the brave men and women 

who gave their lives for America to assure that our God given 

freedom be preserved especially our religious liberty.  May we 

always thank them in our daily prayers and pray that the good Lord 

reward them with eternal happiness for their love and unselfishness. 

 I wish all of you a very happy Memorial Day and may God 

and His Blessed Mother prosper the work of this assembly and the 

work of the Knights of Columbus everywhere.  God bless you and 

your families and God bless America. 

 

Fr. Dominick O’Dwyer 

Faithful Friar 

 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S REPORT 

SK Louis Barrera PGK 

Barrera1264@bellsouth.net 

954-261-9657 

My Brother Sir Knights: 

Although we are at a close of our Lent and Easter season, 

now is a great time to reflect on what our Faith and participation in 

the Knights really means. We never stop building the Body of Christ 

and must consider the impact of the risen Christ.  This spring we have 

our Past Faithful Navigators Dinner Dance that is not to be missed.  

There are events occurring in all our Councils, and everyone is asked 

to support these and the work of the Grand Knights and their officers.  

Again, we ask for prayers for Sir Brother and Seminarian Martin 

Dunne, as he prepares to take his vows into Priesthood.   Also, 

although not a 4th D. Knight yet, prayers, involvement and attendance 

are asked in various masses in May for Seminarian Daniel Patrick 

Martin of Coral Springs, who will be ordained to the Priesthood on 

May 11, and who celebrates his first Mass on May 12th, 2013, at 

11:30 am, at St. Andrew CC, where he grew up as a parishioner, and 

was a grade school graduate.  

 Our Master Sir James Shonefeld requests that our Veterans 

be remembered in prayer and deed, and hope that we all support any 

causes and events our Order may be holding to help them.   The 

VAVS always needs our continued support, as well as Homes for our 

Troops, if you are in construction.   

 As a member of Council 8838, and on behalf of GK Sir 

Mitch Kraft, I want to note the annual Golf Tournament at Coral 

Spring C.C. on April 27, 2013, benefiting various foundations, 

including the Lisa Boccard Breast Cancer Foundation.  Please see 

Council 8838’s great web site for all activities this Council may have 

as the Spring draws to a close.  Please participate.  Contact SK & GK 

Mitch Kraft or SK Lou Cimaglia, Jr. for details. 

 Please keep tabs on upcoming 4th Degree Exemplifications 

as they are announced.  There is one in June in Tampa, and one in 

August in Coral Springs. Your efforts in bringing new 4th D. 

Candidates as well as be present is expected and welcomed.  Also, for 
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the State Convention May 24-26 in Orlando, delegate or not, we 

would welcome you as a member of the Color Corp for the opening 

ceremonies and procession on Friday at noon, the 24th.  Your honored 

presence is requested.  Now is the time to consider joining the Color 

Corp., so talk to SK John O’Toole, our Color Corp Commander, 

about it. 

 I again ask for more attendance at our meetings, as you all 

have the opportunity to share your good news and present any new 

ideas you may have.  At this time of year, a new election for Officers 

is forthcoming.  Please participate in this very important election, as 

you have to be present. 

   

Louis E. Barrera, Faithful Navigator 

 

FAITHFUL CAPTAIN’S REPORT 

Manny Castano 

Macastano@att.net 

954-670-3857 
Brother Sir Knights: 

Our new slate of officers for 2013-2014 have been selected, once 

approved they will be installed. 

At this time I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve as 

Captain of Assembly 1534 and look forward to the new year, it has 

been a very enjoyable and rewarding experience. 

Please be on the lookout for next year's functions and make it a point 

to attend and support our Assembly, a lot of work and preparation go 

into these functions for all of our enjoyment, we would like for all of 

you to be there and share with us well as attend our regular meetings, 

your input and participation is crucial for keeping us healthy and 

growing into the future, let us know how we can better be of service. 

Remember to always help your brother Knights. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Manny A. Castano – Faithful Captain 

FAITHFUL PILOT’S REPORT 
SK John Rebescher 

jrebescher@netzero.com  

954-275-3379 

Sir Knights: 

The month of May brings with it our state convention in Orlando the 

weekend of the 24th through the 26th.  This is a time for renewed 

commitment and revitalization within our councils as well as our 

assembly.  Our officer selection process at the council and assembly 

levels are most worthy of your considerate attention.  These elections 

will shape the future course of our local 3rd and 4th Degree groups.  

Please also give thought to branching out into unfamiliar areas of 

volunteering within your council and assembly. You will find the 

experience rewarding. The Knights of Columbus is dependent upon 

your involvement.  Please avail yourselves of this rich opportunity.    

 

Vivat Jesus 

John Rebescher, Faithful Pilot 

 

FAITHFUL ADMIRAL 

SK Eugene Bergeron PFN 
emymariegene@aol.com 

 954-345-8227 
As your Admiral, it is my job to help recruit new members into the 

4th Degree.  I am asking all members who regularly attend their 3rd 

Degree Council Meetings to help me.  Whenever possible, please ask 

those 3rd Degree members to advance themselves to the 4th Degree so 

that they may learn more about the Knights of Columbus and what 

the bigger picture is.  Let them know how they will meet Sir Knights 

from other councils, make new friends, and share ideas with them.  If 

you know a 4th Degree member who is not currently attending our 

assembly meetings, ask them why.  It may be something as simple as 

transportation and the offer of a ride would be greatly appreciated.   

 We will be having a 4th Degree Exemplification during 

August here in Coral Springs.  Please be sure to carry a Form 4 with 

you to capitalize on recruiting opportunities when they come about.  

If you need additional forms, please let me know and I will get them 

to you.  This will be a one day exemplification.  I know of a place 

that sells tuxedos for $75.00 to help reduce the expense of the degree.  

We will always welcome new members into the Color Corps.  Please 

be certain to note that we are the patriotic degree of the Knights of 

Columbus. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Gene Bergeron – Faithful Admiral 

 

FAITHFUL Comptroller’s REPORT 

SK Harry Whitford, PFN 

kofcwhit@att,net.  
954-649-3210 

My Brothers all, 

I am happy to report that our membership has maintained at 234 

members. The members that have paid their dues are at 80%.  The 

final dues notices have already been sent.  The Faithful Navigator has 

been given a list of members that have not paid their dues. If for 

some reason you cannot pay your dues please contact either the 

faithful navigator or myself. Again I thank you for all you do to make 

our Assembly the best in the order. May God Bless you all. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

 

HARRY J. WHITFORD JR. 

Knights of Columbus 

Faithful Comptroller 

Edward A. O’Neil ASM #1534 

954-649-3210 

P.O. Box 590146                         

kofcwhit@hotmail.com  

Tamarac, Florida  33359-0146 

 

                               PURSER’S REPORT 
SK Ron Harper, PFN 

Clotog361@hotmail.com 

954-471-6407 

Sir Knights:     

Worthy Sir Knights, as of April 30 2013 here is where we stand. 

Thanks to our F/C Harry, at 80% collection of dues we are solvent. 

At the close of the month we have $2058.09 to carry us through. All 

of our expenses so far have been within the normal expense guide 

lines of the Assembly. Our Money Market and CD Acct are currently 

at $10,058.09.   
 
Vivat Jesus 

Ron Harper, Faithful Purser 

 
EDWARD A. O’NEILL COLOR CORPS 

SK John J O’Toole, PFN,  

Commander 

954-345-8227 

Johnjo2l@aol.com 
 

March 17 - District Deputy Reyes Carrizales requested the Color 

Corps on behalf of Father Lesly Jean, the Pastor of Saint Helen 

Catholic Church in Lauderdale Lakes. The Color Corps participated 

escorted the Archbishop Thomas Wenski and participated in the 

10:00 AM Mass as well as confirmation. The Color Corps was well 

received by the many parishioners came up to thank us, as well as the 

mailto:Macastano@att.net
http://webmailb.netzero.net/webmail/new/8?folder=4th%20Degree&msgNum=00005M00:001GAfqO00003m3N&block=1&msgNature=all&msgStatus=all&count=1347296426&randid=1094942424&content=central
mailto:kofcwhit@att,net
mailto:kofcwhit@hotmail.com
mailto:Johnjo2l@aol.com
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pastor who recognized us from the pulpit. Partcipating in the Color 

Corps from the Father Michael J Mullaly Assembly were Dave 

Bernard, Sam Williams, Simon Desselliam, and Commander David 

Osterberger. From the Edward A.O’Neil Assembly were Frank 

Willard, Aaron Palanzzo, Reyes Carrizalles, and Commander John 

O’Toole. April 6 – Mike Addesso, Grand Knight of  Queen of 

Heaven Council #13334 requested the Color Corps for the Monthly 

Village Square Rosary Procession at 11:30 AM. Gene Bergeron led 

the Color Corps.  April 7 – Mercy Sunday- The Color Corpswas 

requested by Grand Knight Mitch Kraft of the Coral Springs Council 

#8838 for a Special services and Mass at St Elizabeth Ann Seton 

Catholic Church in Coral Springs. The Color Corps participated in 

the mass that was celebrated by Father John Pasco. Participating in 

the Color Corps were Lou Cimaglia, F.N. Lou Barrera, Harry 

Whitford, Jim Morris, and Commander John O’Toole. April 14 –The 

Color Corps helped to celebrate Founder’s Day as well as our Annual 

Corporate Communion at Saint Malachy Catholic Church in 

Tamarac. Our Friar, Father Dominick O’Dwyer celebrated the 11:00 

AM Mass for the parish and the Assembly. We thank Father 

O’Dwyer for his kind words about the Order and Fr. Michael J. 

McGivney. There were many Sir Knights and their Ladies present for 

this event as well as members of The Saint Malachy Council #13355, 

who prepared a delicious breakfast for everyone. Participating in the 

Color Corps were Manny Castano, Rich Allen, and Commander John 

O’Toole. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

John O’Toole, Commander, Edward A. O’Neil Assembly #1534 

 

2013 Patrons 
Officers 

Sick Call :      Please keep the following brothers in your prayers. 

Father Kidnay of Queen of Heaven Church in North Lauderdale ,Jim 

Cupp PSD, Peter Marchese, Angelo Bavaro, Jesus Castillo, Joe Sardo 

Sr,  Santo Arico, Tony Fontana, Frank Mastrarrigo, John Keil, Robert 

Cabello Jr., Mike Visconti, George Hudak, Tom McKee  

 

Upcoming Council Events 
#13355 St. Malachy’s 

BINGO 

May 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 

June 5th, 12th, 19th 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Louis Barrera - Navigator 

Rev. Dominick O’Dwyer– Friar 

Manny & Gladys Castano – 

Captain 

John Rebescher - Pilot 

Ron & Mary Harper - Purser 

Harry Whitford – Comptroller 

Eugene & Marie Bergeron– 

Admiral 

Jack & Dottie & Fallon – 1 Yr. 

Trustee 

Fred & Mary Schweitzer - 2Yr. 

Trustee 

Angelo & Rose Sardo– 3 yr 

Trustee 

 

In memory of all the Aborted 

Babies 

In memory of Manuel & 

Mercedes Castano 

In memory of Mary and Lou 

Cimaglia Sr. 

In memory of Andrew J Daly 

Sr, SK 

In memory of Philip J DePaola 

In memory of Olga Gabriel 

In memory of Blanche & 

Herman Gamache   

In memory of Alice & Ben 

Gurreri, SK 

In memory of Marie T. Hoefler 

In memory of Evelyn Notebaert 

In memory of John & Kathlyn  

O’Toole Sr. 

In memory of Kay Collins 

In Memory of Mitzi Cupp 

In memory of Mary Contino 

 

Past Faithful Navigators 

Jim Cupp, PSD, FM, PFN 

Bob Collins, PFN, FSS 

Don Vettorel FSS PFN 

Jim Daly  PFN, PGK 

John O’Toole, PFN 

Ron Harper, PFN 

Tom Neale, PFN 

Timothy J. Seifert, PFN 

Harry Whitford, PFN 

Lou Cimaglia,Jr. PFN 

Eugene Bergeron –PFN 

Reyes Carrizales - PFN 

 

Louis Barrera, SK, PGK 

Marie & Gene Bergeron PFN, 

PGK 

Eleanor & Robert Cameron, SK 

John  Rebescher SK 

Manny & Gladys Castano, SK 

Lou Cimaglia, Jr. PGK, PFN, 

FDD 

Dorothy & Jack Fallon SK, 

PGK 

Don Vetterol FSS, PFN  

 

Roseann & Joseph Palopoli SK 

Tom Bloggett SK 

James Caniford SK 

 

 
  



 5 



 6 

  


